

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



**Christmas Performances** 

The children and staff have been busy putting together Christmas performances. Sadly, due to the current government restriction and guidance we will not be able to invite parents to share in these special events as we usually would. We will however be recording performances which will be shared with parents digitally. The children will be watching the performances as part of their fun afternoon on Monday 14th December

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher









